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Letters of Comment 
 
Ref: Letters of Comment Filed with the Board Secretary’s Office 
 
1. Your Notice of Application indicated that the letters of comment for your application 

will be part of the public record and be provided to the Board Members deciding the 
application.  Board staff notes that, as of December 19, 2008, the Board Secretary’s 
Office has received two letters of comment.  

 
a) Please indicate whether Hydro Ottawa Limited (“Hydro Ottawa”) has responded 

to those letters of comments and, if not, if it intends to do so. 
 
b) If Hydro Ottawa has responded to the letters of comments, please provide a copy 

of your response to the Board Secretary’s Office. 
 

c) If Hydro Ottawa has not yet responded, but intends to respond to the letters of 
comments, please describe what Hydro Ottawa’s response will be and indicate 
the approximate date for such response. 

 
 
 


